
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Decision:  King Street Pilot: Monitoring and Evaluation 
 
At its meeting of October 16, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Endorse this report and direct staff to provide a performance status report, for all the key 

performance indicators related to transit, on the King Street Pilot Project as part of the TTC 
CEO’s monthly report to the Board. 

 
 

               

 


